
 
  

 

 

 

 

 
MARKET RELEASE 
CHANGE IN REGISTERED ADDRESS 
 

22 December 2022  

Arvida Group Limited (Arvida) confirms the change of address for its registered office and address for 
service from Wednesday, 11 January 2023. 

Arvida’s new address for service and registered office is: 

Level 15 
AON Building 
29 Customs Street West 
Auckland, 1010 

Arvida’s postal address will remain unchanged, as will phone numbers and email addresses. 

 

– ENDS – 

 
For more information, please contact:  
Briar Malpas, Company Secretary, Arvida Group Limited  
Email: briar.malpas@arvida.co.nz 
 
 
About Arvida: 
Arvida is one of New Zealand’s largest aged care providers owning and operating 35 retirement villages located 
nationally. Each village operates independently under a corporate structure that supports village operations to ensure 
quality and consistency of service. Arvida provides over 6,750 residents with a continuum of care that extends from 
independent living to full rest home, hospital and dementia-level care. 
 
Arvida’s growth strategy includes the acquisition of quality villages that meet strict acquisition criteria as well as the 
development of additional facilities at existing villages and targeted development of new villages in areas that are 
supported by a strong demographic and economic profile. 
 
Arvida is listed on the NZX (NZX: ARV). Website: www.arvida.co.nz 
 

http://www.arvida.co.nz/

